

We hope this newsletter finds you well! We are excited to share the wonderful activities and events that took place at Adams House during the busy half term. It was an exciting time for our boarders, filled with fun and bonding experiences.

Ice Cream Sundaes: We kicked off the term with a sweet treat - an ice cream sundae bar! Boarders enjoyed creating their own delicious sundaes with a variety of toppings. It was a delightful way to cool down and have fun with friends.

Bowling Night: We took a trip to the local bowling alley for a night of strikes, spares, and laughter. Everyone had a blast showing off their bowling skills and enjoying some friendly competition.

Cinema Outing: Movie nights at the local cinema was a big hit! We watched the latest blockbusters and shared popcorn and snacks while enjoying a great film on the big screen. Though due to some localised flooding we did miss the Taylor Swift film premier!

Shopping Extravaganza: Our residents had the opportunity to explore some of the best shopping spots in Shrewsbury town. Whether it was picking out trendy clothes, unique gifts, or delicious treats, it was a day of retail therapy and exploration.

Trampolining Adventure: We bounced into action at the trampoline park, in town where everyone had a fantastic time jumping, flipping, and defying gravity. It was a high-energy experience that left us all with big smiles.

Pumpkin Pick and Carving: To get into the Halloween spirit, we visited a local pumpkin patch to pick the perfect pumpkins. Back at Adams House, we carved our pumpkins into spooky and creative designs, setting the stage for a thrilling Halloween, see above.

As we approach the festive season, Adams House is planning more exciting activities and events. We look forward to making the upcoming months just as memorable and enjoyable.

Thank you for being a part of the Adams House community. We are committed to making the boarders stay with us as enjoyable and memorable as possible. Also, a massive thankyou to all of the parents and boarders for making mine and my families first half term at Adams House a welcoming and enjoyable experience.

Wishing you all a wonderful autumn season and a 'Spooktacular' Halloween!







